October 10, 2016
Dear Parents,

The Kindergarten is doing well on the Letter Tests.  I am going to move onto 2 new letters a week and I am giving 2 spelling words.   Here's how I give a test:  The students are given a blank lined sheet.  I give the following instructions:

“Write capital A”

“Write lowercase a”

"Write capital N”
“Write lowercase n”

“Write capital B”

“Write lowercase b”
“Write the capital and the lowercase that sound like "nnn”
“Now draw a picture that begins with "n”

“Write the capital and the lowercase that sound like "aaa"”

“Now draw a picture that begins with "a”
“Write the capital and the lowercase that sound like “bbb”

“Now draw a picture that begins with “b”

“Write the word: an”  

“Write the word: ban” You can sound out the letters with your child
Please give your child a practice test daily and continue to watch for correct writing formation.  If your child needs more practice, I will send homework home on Fridays.  You may use chalkboards, flash cards, software to help your child learn the letters and sounds.  Students are making Alpha Friend Cards which you can hang or use for flash cards. Please keep them home when you receive them. 


As a reminder, please leave all homework including the reading bag in your child’s folder.  The alpha Friend Card is the only one that remains home and used as a guide.  
If you have any questions or concerns, please see me before or after school.

Thank you, Mrs. Ramirez 
